BOARD OF WATER/SEWER COMMISSIONERS RECEIVED
166 John Scott Blvd., Norton MA 02766 NORTON TOWH CLERK

Wednesday August 23,2017
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6:30pm Meeting called to order. Commissioners Luke Grant, Tom Weir Also present
were: Bernie Marshall, Fran Yanuskiewicz Peter Wiggins. Absent were Steve Bishop, Rose
Melito.

Call to order:

Discussion on the replacement of doors and hardware on the Knollwood pump station, and the
quotation from TCI of Weymouth. It was agreed that this work should go forward.

Discussion on a five-year road work plan from the Highway Superintendent. Superintendent
Marshall was asked to speak to Keith Silver on this issue.

Discussion on the Warrant Articles for Water/Sewer Department for the upcoming Town
Meeting to be held on October 23, 2017. It was agreed that Elm Street pipe replacement would
not be included in Article # 19 on the Warrant.

Weston and Sampson Update:

Plain Street and Pine Street Paving completed, contractor and Town to negotiate any change
orders.

Jay Barrows request for letter from Selectmen indicating support for the West Main Street Sewer
Project.

Superintendent’s Update:

Discussion on the electric bill controversy, and the Communication Director’s involvement with
requesting prior electric bills being sent to us to get an idea on the use, and legitimacy of the
complaint.

Town Report for Fiscal Year 2016 has been composed and will be sent to Michelle Brown.
Lighting Contractor has finished work on the Center Tank on West Main Street. Full compliance
with FAA Regulations.

Applications for Employees ID’s have been submitted, and NFD will be in contact for
administering these.

Video Surveillance placed back on Superintendent’s computer, with full access. A quote for an
update to be provided by our security company.

Burt St. tie in complete, exploration of a tie in and end hydrant in front of Norton Glenn is
upcoming.

Chairman’s Business;

Superintendent Marshall was asked to see that a meeting was posted for implementing and
including the Land Use Controls that were accepted by the DEP. These controls are crucial for
the Mansfield Foxboro Norton treatment facility to receive 0 % financing for the expansion of
the facility.

All appropriately processed bills were signed.
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Minutes from the August 8, 2017 meeting were accepted. Tom Weir motion, Luke Grant second,
so voted.

Next meeting: September 12, 2017 6:30 PM. September 26, 2017 6:30 PM.

Meeting adjourned 8:00 pm.
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Respectfully submitted,
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Luke Grant, Chairman Date Approved

Steve Bishop, Clerk ’ Date Approved
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Thomas Weir, Member Date Approved



